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! Have you or someone you know been affected by a stroke, brain
haemorrhage or heart attack?

We are ‘Share Your Journey’ a new family run group in Ipswich who will be meeting
fortnightly to have a friendly chat, support each other over a coffee carers very welcome

Meetings are free & will be at: The Key, 15 St Margarets Plain, IP4 2BB (Fridays @ 10am);
January 28th, February 11th & 25th & March 11th & 25th. There is excellent disabled access &
free parking at the back of the building. If you need further info on the group, please contact:
07703 185 871 or email: catchpole.bill@gmail.com we look forwards to meeting you soon
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